After Hours... Vice President of NSPS



Robert E. Dahn, PLS, partner at Meehan & Goodin, has been elected Vice President of the National Society of Professional Surveyors for 2010. He currently serves as Area 1 Director for NSPS and is a

past president of the Connecticut Association of Land Surveyors.

Congratulations Bob.



Year End Reflections

As the year draws to a close, we would like to say thank you to all our clients and friends. It goes without saying that this has been one of the most difficult years in a long time, but we remain optimistic that better times are ahead.

One of our "belt tightening" measures was the suspension of our quarterly newsletter this year. Hopefully, this current issue will bring you up to date.

We look forward to new opportunities and new challenges in the year ahead.

See you in 2010!

387 North Main Street
Manchester, CT 06040
Phone: (860) 643-2520
Facsimile: (860) 649-8806
e-mail: info@meehangoodin.com

Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C. Winter 2009 Newsletter



Best wishes
for you and your loved ones
from all of us at
Meehan & Goodin

Sich of Meen

Store Julian Feline St.

Ro

Seath Hollete

Grand Stages & Routh

How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- ♦ E. Russell Johnston III. PE
- Robert E. Dahn, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520



On The Web...

To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website

www.meehangoodin.com

Land Use Development Seminars...



Call Richard Meehan for more information about how to set up a seminar for your group at your location.

Under Construction... Former Industrial to Retail Conversion



Rendering: Cubellis Inc.

A deteriorated and vacant former industrial building in West Hartford is being removed, the site cleaned up, and a new retail development, anchored by a new Stop & Shop constructed. The project site also includes the existing Crazy Bruce store which will be removed as part of the work and relocated to new space in the main plaza building.

The project received Town and State approvals this past summer and demolition of the existing building and site preparation is well underway with a spring 2010 start planned for the new buildings. Meehan & Goodin has and continues to provide the land surveys, site engineering, permit assistance, and construction administration services for this interesting project.

In the Works... Library Expansion



Rendering: Tuttle & Wells Architects

Meehan & Goodin is preparing the surveys and site plans for the proposed expansion of the Raymond Library in East Hartford. The expansion will be to the rear of the building to preserve the large park-like front yard between the building and Main Street. The view above is from the side street looking at the proposed addition.

Approved... Sewer Pump Station Improvements



As part of our "on-call" services for the Eighth Utilities District in Manchester, we designed site improvements and permit applications as part of a sanitary sewer pump station upgrade. The existing standby electric generator (inside the building) will be removed, relocated and reused for a non-critical application at another District building as part of the project.